Pamela Martin

From: kelly harvey I

Sent: August 7, 2018 10:41 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Zoning Regulations Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No.1155)No.18-068

To Whom it may concern;
Hello I am responding to the rezoning application for the (Cannabis)store at our location of 3177 Harriet Rd, Victoria BC.
My name is Ms. Kelly Harvey, I live in apt.303 of the same address, been in the building for almost 19 years.

A few years ago there was a cab company that was located in that office space and they were very noisy from the start with all the
comings and going talking outside at all hours of the night. I live on the third floor in the front so you can understand how very
annoying that was.

Since this Cannabis shop has come , there has not been any trouble of any kind from them.

or their customers. In fact [ have found them to be very respectful and polite. They put out flowers, I am always seeing them keep
up the sweeping in the front, as well in the winter last year when we had that snow. I t was them that were out the front shoveling the
snow on the steps and putting salt on so we don't slip and fall. .

i really appreciated that as i have trouble with my legs now so it meant a lot to me and i told them so. When they first moved in, I sent
them an email to let them know how i appreciate the good in what they were doing for the building in a good way.

I am a 58 year old woman, have never smoke pot, ever and I do not have a problem with others who do.or the shops who sell it.

I do not know why this came about, but I personally am ok with them being here and hope they are allowed to stay.

Sincerely;
Ms.Kelly Harvey
303-3177 Harriet Rd.





